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WINTERS BEEN COLD...

Almost a solid 5 months without any drag racing on the track. While the
time off allows us to prep for each coming season. We still miss the
weekends at the track and coming home smelling like freshly melted rubber
and VHT.

So what's been happening since our last meeting in April? We had our AGM
on the 27th of June. A new committee was elected and the wheels began
turning again. With our new committee we have some fresh faces and some
faces that are still covered in rubber since the last season of shenanigans.

A working bee took place on the 25th of August. The tower is looking fresh
with a new kitchenette in place, the sign in shed has had a new lick of paint
and been reorganised to be more user friendly for the workers and racers
alike. The wooden pit railings have also been touched up with some paint as
well. The paint was kindly donated to the club by the wonderful Jeff
Dermott Painting & Intumescent Coatings. While there have been a few
extra days at the track, we are well on our way to a wicked season. The
front end of the tower has been relined with some new sheets of ply, our
announcer booth is getting some work done to also be more user friendly,
so we can keep both spectators and racers in the know on race day.

We had a lot of people grab the early bird discount deal which was
awesome to see!Of course, those who have not yet purchased membership
for the upcoming season can do so at anytime. So what's included in
membership this season? For $75, you get a membership gate pass for all 5
events, 1 crew pass, $10 off your race entry fee, and voting rights on club
decisions (if present at the required meeting).

Gate entry this season is $15 - so look at membership like your paying for
gate entry for 5 events and getting all the rest for free.




ARE YOU SORTED FOR THE SEASON? PRIZEGIVING

It's an exciting time in NZ Drag Racing! With the National Championship
Series coming to life. IHRA & NZDRA have combined forces to host an
incredible series and we cannot wait to be apart of it.

Make sure you head over to www.pbdrc.com and check out our downloads
page. We have the IHRA rulebook, the newly published National
Championship Series Regulations, travel money requirements form and so
much more!

Do you need a Tech Inspection? Check out the IHRA website and get in
touch with one of the techs listed to come and make sure you meet the
rules and are ready to go on race day. We've been waiting long enough and
don't want anything stopping you from getting on the track.
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DON'T FORGET...

Please remember on race day, for race entry fees, we can only accept cash.
Eftpos is not available.

All racers, crew members, spectators and workers are reminded to abide by
the code of conduct. If you are unsure of what this is, be sure to read it via
our website, find it at the gate upon entry or at the sign in shed on display.




